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Upcoming Events: 
Sunday, February 2nd      
 Worship Service – 9 a.m. 
 Sunday School & Bible Study – 10:20 a.m. 

Worship Service – 6:15 p.m. 
Wednesday, February 5th  
 *** 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip ***  
 Chapel – 8:20 a.m. 
Friday, February 7th 
 *** Valentine Dinner & Dance *** 
 Dinner – 5:00 p.m. 
 Dance – 7:00 p.m.  
Sunday, February 9th   
 Worship Service – 9 a.m. 
 Sunday School & Bible Study – 10:20 a.m. 

Worship Service – 6:15 p.m. 
Monday, February 10th 
 *** 1st & 2nd Grade Field Trip *** 
Tuesday, February 11th    
 Staff Meeting – 3:15 p.m. 
Wednesday, February 12th   
 *** Hearing & Vision Screening ***   
 Chapel – 8:20 a.m. 
Friday, February 14th   
 *** ½ Day of School ~ No Buses *** 
 *** 5th & 6th Grade Field Trip *** 
 *** PS & K Field Trip *** 
 
The Valentine Dinner & Dance is Coming!  Plan 
now to join us on Friday, February 7th for 
dinner, salad & breadsticks.  Beverages and 
desserts will also be provided. The dinner will 
be held from 5-7 p.m. with the dance following 
from 7-8:30 p.m.  Spread the word about this 
grand evening full of fun for all ages!  A free-
will offering will be taken to help support our 
upcoming 7th & 8th grade class trip.    
 
Michigan’s Biggest Baby Shower! Celebrate 
Sanctity of Life Month by supporting young 
mothers in our area with diapers, wipes and 
more. We will collect donations through 
Sunday, February 2nd. A full wish list of items 
is on display by the collection table in the 
narthex. All donations will be delivered to Life 
Resource Center of Michigan in Big Rapids. 
 
 

We Care For Kids Auction – Tickets are on 
sale!  Save the date and buy your tickets now.  
They are $30/ea which includes admission, 
light appetizers, and one magic bucket raffle 
ticket.  Invite your friends and family while 
enjoying a fun evening supporting our school!  
The auction is Saturday, March 1st at Eagles 
Social Hall in Big Rapids.  Doors open at 6:00 
pm with the live auction beginning at 7:30 pm.  
You can purchase tickets from Jacquie in the 
office or Rich Saladin will be selling after 
worship service. 
 
Hearing & Vision Screening will be done by the 
local health department on Wednesday, 
February 12th for our 4-year-old preschoolers.  
They will also be screening the hearing of all 
kindergarten, 2nd & 4th grade students while 
our 1st, 3rd, 5th & 7th will have their vision 
tested.   
 
President’s Day Weekend!  We will have a ½ 
day of school on Friday, February 14th (no 
buses will be available) and no school on 
Monday, February 17th for a long President’s 
Day weekend! 
 
Auction support needed!!!! We are accepting 
donations to support the We Care for Kids 
Auction.  Homemade items, services, company 
items or simply cash to help support the 
purchase of items – all are welcome!   Contact 
Rich Saladin at 231-912-6879.  Thank you for 
considering! 
 
January Students of the Month are Preschooler 
Arthur Jackson, 3rd grader Jazzlynn Hasse, and 
7th grader Ellie Davis.  Their posters are in the 
school hallway. 
 

 

 
 
 



 


